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NPR Digital Services and the CPB will discuss the future of SoundExchange reporting for
stations covered by the CPB-SoundExchange Webcasting Agreement. Starting later in 2012,
there will be some important changes affecting stations reporting through NPR Digital Services.
This session will outline these changes and discuss how they impact NFCB members. Music
licensing expert Melodie Virtue will also review all of the licensing options available to stations
that stream music.
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